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Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!!

The Immaculate Conception Catholic School’s PTO would like to wish all 
IC Families a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

We are quickly approaching the end of the year and what a year it has been! 
We have been fortunate to receive a new Pastor, Father Randy Campos, 
whose strong presence and appreciation of Catholic School Education will 
guide us and strengthen our devotion as Catholics. Within the past year, 
under the direction of Mr. McMains, our enrollment has gone up and 
continues to grow. We look forward to continued growth in the coming year. 
Many internal improvements have been underway, with one being our 
campus and church receiving a beautiful new paint job. The PTO Board has 
worked very hard to launch two new programs for the 2014 school year;  The 
Uniform and School Supply Committees. By launching in house programs, 
we are able to offer a more affordable alternative to uniforms and supplies. 

improvements. We are excited to announce the success of Monte Carlo 
Night, the Halloween Social and the First Annual Christmas Boutique! Each 
event supported by Immaculate Conception families and friends contributes 
to the growth and marketing of our school.  Parent participation is key and 
we count on you! PTO is currently busy planning our upcoming Taste Around 
the World, Father/Daughter Dance, Mother/Son Breakfast and the Grizzly 
Games and anticipate much success with your help. 

We look forward to a healthy and prosperous New Year!
May it be the best one yet! 

God Bless you all. Faithfully yours,
The PTO Board
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Principal: Mr. Jim McMains

PTO President: Raymond Aguirre

MISSION STATEMENT
As educators of Immaculate Conception 
Catholic School, we believe that the 
purpose of a Catholic education is to 
provide a foundation in the Scriptures, 
Traditions, and ongoing teachings of 
the Catholic Church.  We develop faith 
based, spiritual, life-long learners, who 
exemplify the pursuit of excellence in 
all opportunities found in our global 
community.
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SCHOOL DECATHLON TEAM
Our school decathlon team is seeking fundraising 
ideas and/or donations to assist in offsetting 
the entry fee for the decathlon completion. 
Please contact Mr. Loaiza at eighthgrade@
icschoolmonrovia.org for information.

ADULT GRIZZLY APPAREL!
The Uniform Committee is selling adult-size IC 
School apparel for $10 and adult-size PE shirts for 
$5.00. Please show your IC School Pride!

IC Parents buy your gear now!!! 

2nd Annual Food Festival • March 15, 2015

A TASTE AROUND THE WORLD
 

PTO needs YOU! 
We need people to fill the following positions for our 2nd Annual Food Festival.

 • Chairperson 
 • Treasury Person
 • Ticket Manager
 • Kitchen Manger
 • Sponsorship / Donation Chairperson
 • Set up Crew Manager
 • Clean Up Crew Manager
 • Live Event Manager

With your help, we can make A Taste Around the World another huge success! 

DECEMBER 2014

NEWSLETTER

PTO IS LOOKING FOR PEOPLE WHO WANT TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE
AT IC SCHOOL – JOIN NOW AND GET INVOLVED!!!

Food Festival

    
DECATHLON2015 ACADEMIC

Thurs, Dec 18
Christmas Pageant

@ 7pm

12/19 - 1/2
Christmas Break

1/6 PTO Board
Meeting

Important Dates:



FATHER / DAUGHTER DANCE

Announcing our Annual 
Father Daughter Dance- 
A Knight for a Princess
SAVE THE DATE! 
February 7th will be an 
unforgettable night! 
More information to 
follow. 

PTO BOARD OPENING

The PTO Board is seeking to fill the position of 
SECRETARY. Please contact Ray Aguire at
pto@icschoolmonrovia.org for any questions.

IMPORTANT REMINDER- BE ON TIME! 
Start your week off right and be on time 
for school! Every day counts! 

CHRISTMAS BOUTIQUE
A big Thank You goes out to Bobbie Hernandez for spearheading the Christmas Boutique. It was an 
amazing event.

ORDER SCRIP! DON’T FORGET TO BUY SCRIP FOR YOUR HOLIDAY MEAL
OR CHRISTMAS PRESENT & HELP SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL

Save the Date

Immaculate Conception School Presents

February 7, 2015 • 5pm to 9pm

FATHER DAUGHTER DANCE

A Knight for a
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